
Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School 
Pupil Anti-bullying Charter 

 
As pupils of Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School, 
we believe that every pupil has the right to learn in a 
happy, safe and encouraging school environment.  
Pupils should be free from any form of bullying, which 
might include: 
 Physical  
 Emotional 
 Verbal 
 Cyber/electronic/online 
 Homophobic 

 
We believe that any bullying is wrong.  It is hurtful, 
unkind, uncaring and against the ethos and values of our 
school.  We will not bully other children. 
 
We will behave in a way that shows respectfulness to 
everyone in our school and is kind and loving. 
 
If bullying happens, we will support each other and 
encourage each other to tell an adult in school and trust 
that it will be dealt with.  
 
We will add our voice to the school behaviour policy 
and anti-bullying policy.  We will help to review it 
every year.   
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